
 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

 

I have lived in Mendocino county essentially my whole life. Born and raised here . I have respect for what our law 

enforcement officers do on a daily basis . Our new Sheriff needs our support, not another bureaucratic agency to deal 

with. 

         Please do not establish an oversight committee. This will only further tie the hands of law enforcement who are 

trying to do their jobs. How about drafting a letter of thanks and appreciation instead . There are so many other 

MORE IMPORTANT things to deal with.  

 

Sincerely, 

Greg Niderost 

 


